
Public Workshop

Wednesday, May 24, 2023; 4pm 
LINK: https://capecodcommission.org/llr/join 

Passcode: join 
Phone: (929) 205-6099 

Meeting ID: 935 5189 6265 

Have questions? Contact Lincoln Hooper at lhooper@harwichdpw.com

Low Lying Roads Project

Learn about the goals and objectives of the low 
lying roads project and the hazards associated with 
coastal flooding 

Evaluate low lying town roads most vulnerable to 
coastal flooding and decide which roads are most 
critically at risk  

Identify priority road segments that should be 
considered for adaptation solutions

The Town of Harwich invites you to a

For more information visit: https://www.capecodcommission.org/our-work/low-lying-roads-project/
For Cape Cod Commission questions, contact Heather McElroy at hmcelroy@capecodcommission.org


